
                                                                                                      

                                                                                                        

 

 

Anti-Bullying Week and Children in 

Need 
Next week is anti-bullying week and all pupils will be taking part in 

activities linked to this year’s theme of ‘choose respect’. 

Monday 12th November is odd socks day. Wear your best odd 

socks! 

Pupils in upper school will have the chance to take part in an 

interactive video, which changes as different choices are made. They 

will also be creating a short advert which will be performed in front 

of a panel of judges. Pupils from Lordswood Boys School are visiting 

on Tuesday to present a special assembly. 

In lower school, pupils will be making friendship bracelets, taking 

part in a special circle time with their class bear, role playing 

different scenarios, making superhero masks and exploring ways to 

eradicate bullying. 

 

Children in Need – Friday 16th November – Friday will be a non-

uniform day and everybody is invited to wear something spotty. 

Nursery will be making and selling biscuits to help raise money. 

Donation buckets will be available in the playground before and after 

school for your donations. 



                                                                                                      

                                                                                                        

   

Anti-Bullying Week and Children in 

Need 
Next week is anti-bullying week and all pupils will be taking part in 

activities linked to this year’s theme of ‘choose respect’. 

Monday 12th November is odd socks day. Wear your best odd 

socks! 

Pupils in upper school will have the chance to take part in an 

interactive video, which changes as different choices are made. They 

will also be creating a short advert which will be performed in front 

of a panel of judges. Pupils from Lordswood Boys School are visiting 

on Tuesday to present a special assembly. 

In lower school, pupils will be making friendship bracelets, taking 

part in a special circle time with their class bear, role playing 

different scenarios, making superhero masks and exploring ways to 

eradicate bullying. 

 

Children in Need – Friday 16th November – Friday will be a non-

uniform day and everybody is invited to wear something spotty. 

Nursery will be making and selling biscuits to help raise money. 

Donation buckets will be available in the playground before and after 

school for your donations. 

 


